
Year 5 Newsletter 
 28th March 2025  

 

Dear Parents 

This week in maths, we began a new unit of maths. The children learnt 
to find the perimeter of rectangles, and the area of rectangles and 
compound shapes. In English, a reading comprehension was completed, 
along with a descriptive recount, which had to show empathy with a 
character in our story. In science, we found out about the life and work 
of Jane Goodall and in RE we considered the concept of sacrifice. In PE 
this week, we had a lovely netball lesson outside in the sunshine and a 
gymnastics session, in which the children worked together to create 
some brilliant balances.  



Teacher of the Week 

This week, Ben had 
made a great 
presentation about 
‘Monster jam’. He read 
it out to the class with 
confidence and 
answered our questions 
really well. The children 
watched some video 
clips and enjoyed 
designing a monster 
truck of their own.  

 

 

Home Learning: 

• Perimeter and area maths sheet – to be returned by Thursday 
please 

• Times tables 
• Spellings 

 

Reminder: We have Woodland Learning on Thursday 3rd April 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Louise Grinstead 


